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As a current retiree of the US Postal Service, I strongly support SB210. I saw so 

many instances where one house received 4 or more ballots but normally only 

received mail for 2 people. Absentee ballots can and should be requested, not mailed 

automatically to out-of-date names and addresses. This is our most important civic 

duty and privilege. Don't let us lose faith in our State's elections. Mail in ballots are 

very convenient and a necessity for many, but there are reasons why there are only 8 

states out of 50 that mandate mail in voting. Let's clean up our voter rolls and only 

send out legitimate ballots that have been requested.  


